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   July 8, 2020 

 

Planning and Zoning Commission  

c/o Mary Young, AICP, Director of Planning & Zoning  

Town of Westport 

110 Myrtle Ave, Room 203 

 Westport CT 06880 

 

RE: Proposed Text Change (Special Needs) 

       Amending sections §5, §11, 13, & §32-27 

 

Dear Ms. Young, 

As discussed, attached please find the revised Text Change to add Special Needs Housing in 

Section 11 (Residence AAA District) and deleting from Section 13 (Residence A District) to be 

consistent with other Special Permit uses.   

 

We look forward to presenting the application to the Planning and Zoning Commission.  If 

you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard W. Redniss, AICP  

 

Enclosures 

cc:  


